
May 20, 2020

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Sea Mar CHC

The governor has issued an expansion of healthcare and dental services as long as
certain Personal Protection Equipment (PPE) and safety criteria are followed.

The guidelines are below.

If you believe your worksite is not following the proper safety and PPE criteria, please file a
Workplace safety and health complaint to the L&I Call Center: 1-800-423-7233 or file an
online complaint at https://lni.wa.gov/forms-publications/F418-052-000.pdf

More information can be found at https://coronavirus.wa.gov/what-you-need-know/safe-
start

PPE Usage Guidelines for Health Care Facilities

Extended and Re-use of PPE by Healthcare Personnel

https://lni.wa.gov/forms-publications/F418-052-000.pdf
https://coronavirus.wa.gov/what-you-need-know/safe-start


If you have questions, contact your Union Rep:
​Erin Adamson, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 105, Erin@opeiu8.org
Diane Arnold, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 115, Diane@opeiu8.org
Shelby Mooney, Union Representative, 206-448-2615, Shelby@opeiu8.org
Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 103, Valarie@opeiu8.org

Visit our website

OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org| www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED

 ​

mailto:Erin@opeiu8.org
mailto:Diane@opeiu8.org
mailto:Shelby@opeiu8.org
mailto:Valarie@opeiu8.org
http://www.opeiu8.org
mailto:opeiu@opeiu8.org
http://www.opeiu8.org
http://www.facebook.com/OPEIULocal8

